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                                                                                           5 March 2025 
 

 

AGSA to consider MKP request for investigation 

 

PRETORIA—The Auditor-General South Africa (AGSA) confirms that it has received a 

letter from the uMkhonto weSizwe Party requesting an investigation into the expenditure 

incurred in postponing the 2025 national budget. The AGSA will consider the request 

and respond to the party in writing after following its regulatory requirements and set 

due process on such requests.  

  

It is important to note that the AGSA conducts annual regularity audits of both the 

Parliament of the Republic of South Africa and all government departments. If any 

material irregularities are identified during these audits, they are reported in the audit 

reports of these institutions, which are tabled publicly in parliament. 

 

It is equally worth noting that the national audit office is committed to carrying out its 

constitutional mandate in a fair manner, without fear, favour, or prejudice in all audits. 

 

End. 

Issued by: Auditor-General South Africa 

Contact: Harold Maloka 082 068 7955 haroldma@agsa.co.za  

 

 Follow the AGSA on X : @AuditorGen_SA 
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